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Comments: I write as an effort to support my community and do my part to express my thought and opposition

against POWDR's  plans to build an establishment that will in fact affect local history, local communities and

neighboring communities. Preserving Holland Lake and the Bob Marshall Wilderness should be at the forefront of

this discussion. We are all aware that our forests and parks  are ecologically vulnerable as climate change yields

weather events that are more common and extreme. POWDR's plan to build is a threat to an already vulnerable

environment their efforts will undeniably affect Montana and it's inhabitants. I urge you to hear the community and

lean into preserving what we have rather than contributing to the cycle of destruction. Keep Montana - Montana. 


